
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 8th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week: 

Maths: 

This week in maths the children have begun measuring in centimetres and metres.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English:  

In the children have been writing their own version of Augustus and his Smile applying all their learnt knowledge of 
verbs and adverbs of the last few weeks. They have thought carefully about their application of vocabulary to make 
sure the story flows and is enjoyable to read. 
 

Next week: 
Next week the children will retell the story of Little Red Riding Hood in the build up to writing non chronological 
reports on wolves. We launched this text as part of World Book Day and the children are really excited. Within maths 
we will finish out topic on measuring length and height and begin to learn about mass and capacity. Across the 
foundation subjects children will begin building their bug hotels in DT, debating deforestation in geography and 
learning about the importance of a balanced diet in Learning for Life. 

This weeks common exception words are:           great     half     hold 
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Golden Leaf Winners: 
Doves: 

Harper  For being a resilient tortoise when working on her handwriting at home and using this in her 
invented story - Well Done! 

Alex For being curious and asking questions on almost everything and anything in all subjects. 
You are such a keen and amazing learner - Well Done! 

Daniel For always being on task and beginning to show confidence when answering questions on 
the carpet - Well Done! 

 
Larks: 

Daniel For being a teamwork bee with another member of Larks when creating Little Red Riding 
Hoods Maps on World Book Day. Well done! 

Heidi-Rose For showing resilience when coming into school this term, we are very proud of you. Well 
done! 

Emi 

For putting 100% effort into her learning even when not feeling great. Well done! 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  
 
Year Two Team  
 
Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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